BC/YUKON COMMAND
The Royal Canadian Legion

#503 – 17665 66A Ave, Surrey, BC V3S 2A7 Phone (1) 604-575-8840 Fax (1) 604-575-8820 info@legionbcyukon.ca or visit us at www.legionbcyukon.ca September 4, 2025

TO: All Branches

For Information of Members of Command Executive Council

FROM: Terri Orser, VSS Committee Chair

SUBJECT: Leave the Streets Behind Initiative – Q2 Survey

Memo 50.25

Comrades,

In support of the initiative to end Veteran Homelessness, Operation: Leave the Streets Behind was formed in late 2021. To aid in this, Branch Service Officers are asked to fill out a survey every quarter, and the results are shared with Dominion Command. The information is then compiled from each province across the country to help lobby for more support for this serious issue. We are depending on the cooperation of each Branch for this program to succeed.

This Q2 survey covers the period of April 1 – June 30, 2025. Please keep detailed records of the homeless Veterans that you come into contact with in order to properly fill out the survey each quarter. The survey can be found in the link below. Once completed, press "complete" at the bottom. Please complete and return the survey to us no later than September 15, 2025.

Complete the survey: https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/JKM34q

We appreciate you taking the time to help understand the issue of Veteran homelessness. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the BC/Yukon Command office at info@legionbcyukon.ca.

Respectfully,

Terri Orser

Chair - VSS Committee